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Dear Friend of the SEC Historical Society,  
 
Please consider making a tax-deductible gift to the Securities and Exchange 
Commission Historical Society, the virtual museum of financial regulation, during this 
season of giving. The museum is a tremendous free resource offering a unique 
collection of histories, photos, galleries, programs, and documents that tell the story of 
how the SEC regulates the capital markets.  
 
The Society educates the public about the importance of the SEC's mission to protect 
investors, maintain fair and orderly markets, and facilitate capital formation.  
 
This year, we celebrated the 90th anniversary of the SEC and the 25th year since the 
SEC Historical Society's founding. We ask for your support of this historic occasion.   
 
Also, this year, we launched a new award, the "Ike" Hunt Hall of Honor. In 1962, "Ike" 
Hunt became one of the first African American attorneys at the SEC's Division of 
Investment Management. He later returned to the SEC as commissioner from 1996 to 
2002. On Juneteenth, we celebrated the inaugural Ike Hunt honorees to raise public 
awareness of African Americans' meaningful efforts and cement the Society's vital role 
as a guardian and promoter of the complete SEC history. 
 
The Society is a nonprofit 501(c)(3), nonpartisan organization independent from the 
SEC. You can donate by check using our new mailing address in the historic Williard 
Building.   
 

SEC Historical Society 
1455 Pennsylvania Ave., NW, Suite #400 
Washington D.C. 20004 
 

You can also make a secure credit card contribution on the donation page.   

Thank you for your generous support. Have a great holiday season!   

With gratitude,  

 
Kathleen Graham 
Executive Director 
k.graham@sechistorical.org 
202.549.0158 
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